
Minutes 
LRHS PTSA General Meeting  

(Held at the Open House for Parents) 
August 20, 2015 

 
 

President Tina Subasic welcomed everyone to Open House and the General Membership 
Meeting.  She introduced the slate of officers so that they could be voted in to office.  There 
was no opposition to the slate and all were in favor of the vote.  
 
2015-16 PTSA Board: 
President-Tina Subasic 
Past President-Wendie Hill 
VP Programs and Advocacy-Stephanie King 
VP Academic Boosters-Kathy Culbreth 
VP-Communications-Lisa Lawrence 
VP Staff/ School Support-Cyndy Yu-Robinson 
VP Ways & Means-Charmane Dail 
Secretary-Caroline Rohs 
Treasurer-Tama Blackburn 
 
The current budget also needed to be approved. Tina presented the budget and all were in 
favor, so the budget for 2015-2016 was approved.   
 
Additionally, Tina discussed how to join the PTSA and encouraged parents to support the LRHS 
PTSA through purchasing a membership.  She also encouraged parents to stop at the Spiritwear 
table in the front lobby. 
 
 
Minutes Recorded by: Caroline Rohs 

 
 
 


